
 

 

 

 

 
Telephone: 01793 332425  

Email: admin@ferndale.swindon.sch.uk 
Website www.ferndaleprimaryschool.co.uk  

Twitter: @primaryferndale 
 

 
 
 
 

Ferndale Primary and Nursery School is 
part of The Blue Kite Academy Trust 

 

Ferndale Primary and Nursery School 
Head of school: Mrs Beccy Nolan 

Ferndale Primary and Nursery School  -  Wiltshire Avenue 
Swindon  -  Wilts  -  SN2 1NX 

 

 

 

World Book Day – 7th March 2024 

World Book Day is back again to change lives through a love of books and shared reading, and to 

give every child the opportunity to have a book of their own. 

This year, it is on Thursday 7th March and we will be celebrating it in lots of different ways.  

Firstly, we would like to continue our tradition of asking the children to come to school in their 

pyjamas or onesies and bring with them their favourite bedtime story to share.  During the day, 

the children will watch ‘The masked readers’ and will try to identify which teachers are reading the 

stories. 

We will be continuing our book door quiz; children in school will be decorating their class door to 

look like the front cover of a well-known book.  Each class will walk around the school to view the 

doors and try to guess the author of each book.  The class with the most correct answers will win 

books for their class.   

 

We will be sending out the £1 book vouchers.  You will be able to use your token to buy a new 

World Book Day book OR you can get £1 off selected books, including those at our book fair 

which will be held straight after school on the following dates: Tuesday 27th February, Thursday 

29th February in the KS2 Hall and Monday 4h March in the KS1 Hall. Please see the attached flyer 

giving you a sneak preview of some of the books that will be available to buy. 

 

During ‘World Book Week’, we will monitor the usage of ‘Bug Club’ for 

each class and give out some book prizes for the classes who use it the 

most.  If you do not know your child’s login details for bug club, please 

speak to your child’s class teacher.   

 

We have been so pleased to see so many children reading and 

completing activities on ‘Bug club’ and to hear how much they are 

enjoying it.  This is a brilliant online resource that allows your child to read 

books at their appropriate reading level.   

Finally, you can go on the ‘World Book Day’ website https://www.worldbookday.com/events/ for 

further fun events that you can join in with during the week. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Hulin, Mr Truman and Mrs Rouse 
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